
    
 

 

Attention Tennessee Valley Singers, Choirs, and Musicians! 
Would you like to use your musical talent as a tool to magnify and bring glory to the Lord?  Would you 
like to praise the Lord with thousands of other worshippers?  Join us on Sunday, June 4, 2006 as 
believers unite and gather in stadiums and civic centers around the globe for prayer, praise, and 
worship.  

 
Event Date:   Sunday, June 4, 2006 

 
Area Location: Joe Davis Stadium 

Memorial Parkway SW 
Huntsville, AL 
 

Time:            3:00-6:00pm 
 

A Tennessee Valley adult choir has been organized under the direction of Dr. Janette Kotey and Pastor 
Brian Holden.  A youth choir (ages 8-17), under the direction of Sonya Merritt, has also been 
organized.  

 
Global Day of Prayer Choir scheduled practices are: 
 
Tue May 9  6:00pm First Missionary Baptist Church 
     3509 Blue Springs Rd., NW/HSV 
 
Tue May 16 6:00pm Union Chapel M.B. Church 
     315 Winchester Rd/HSV 
 
Thur June 1  6:00pm Chase Valley United Methodist Church 
     1635 Winchester Rd., NE/HSV 
 
Sat June 3  11:00am The Rock Family Worship Center 
     2300 Memorial Parkway, SW 

 
See you there! 

 
Questions?  Email:  smerritt@therockfwc.org or jkotey@fmbc.org 

 
For latest information reference www.MissionHuntsville.org/GDOP (Greater Huntsville), www.GDOPUSA.com 
(US), www.WayMakers.org (Resources), www.GlobalDayOfPrayer.com (International) 


